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After so many years of fires in this state, I cannot understand why there is no prohibition
on any sources of ignition during Red Flag Warnings, or any time of wind speed over IOMPH.

Apparently there is never a prohibition on cooking fires or warming fires. THIS NEEDS TO
BE
ADDRESSED NOW.

On Yubanet just yesterday, someone had Tiki Torches burning in the 174 area. Obviously
there
are people with no mental capacity living in this county.

EFEECTIVE IMMEDIATELY THE BOS SHOULD PROHIBIT ALL and I mean ALL
SOURCES OF
IGNITION DURING RED FLAG WARNINGS OR WINDSPEEDS OVER 10MPH.

Let not have excuses that state law overrules or other such excuse for inaction. TAKE
ACTION NOW AND ENFORCE IT. This is long overdue.
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